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Ask Permission To
Dam Brown Slough

SEATTLE, June 22—(U.PR)—Three
Skagit county dike districts and a
drainage district have asked per-
mission of the army engineers to
build a dike across Brown’s slough, |
a quarter-mile frorn the north fork
of the Skagit river.

The army engineers here have
asked for navigation objections to
the plan.

(Brown'’s slough is one of a num-
ber of waterways across the Skagit
river delta. The proposed dike and
dam across the slough would be
located a short distance south of
the North Fork bridge, just off the
LaConner-Conway road. There are
at present dikes on either side of
the slough. It is proposed to connect
these and prevent flow of - flood
water through the slough.)




